
 
 
 
 

__________________________________Be the best you can be!__________________________________ 
 

Main Avenue Bush Hill Park Enfield EN1 1DS Tel: 020 8366 0521  Twitter: @Bushhillschool    Email: office@bushhillpark.enfield.sch.uk 
Headteacher: Mrs Anna Theodosiou      Deputy Headteachers: Mrs Anastasia Neocleous, Mrs Kirsty Munns, Mr Tom Crook          

9th November 2022 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers of Year 6 children 
 
It has been brought to our attention that children are being unkind via social media, whilst using 
Snapchat and Whatsapp. 
 
Can I please remind you that it is the parent’s responsibility to monitor the use of personal devices and 
social media activities that their child/children are involved in. 
 
When incidents occur via social media outside of school, unfortunately it does affect the learning when 
the issues that arise online are brought into the classroom. 
 
We are holding an Online Safety Parent Info workshop on Friday 25th November at 8.35am and I 
strongly recommend that you attend this so that you become better informed on security features and 
restrictions that may be applicable to your child/children. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
 
Mrs Anna Theodosiou 
Headteacher 
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